
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 12/9/2011 5:20:01 PM

sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Line 114 welds - radiographic tests

Sunil:

I am contacting you to check your interest in receiving radiographic test information for some 
welds on our Line 114 pipeline.

Background: During our MAOP validation efforts, PG&E excavated a Line 114 elbow to 
determine pipe characteristics. An anomaly was found on the elbow and in the process of 
removing the elbow it was decided to remove the adjoining pipe which is either AO Smith or 
SSAW welded pipe.

I would like to know if you want RT done on the welds on the adjoining pipe? This would be a 
matter of course on pipe we intended to remove, but the removal of this pipe is incidental to the 
removal of the elbow with the anomaly.

Please let me know your decision by COB Monday, December 12.

Thanks for your time and I sincerely look forward to working with you again.

Frank

Redacted

Manager, MAOP Engineering
Gas Data and MAOP Validation Project
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